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Honorable TIMUN assembly, distinguished chairs, valued admins, and fellow delegates,

The Delegation of Plurinational State of Bolivia realizes the importance of implementing

improvements to digital labor and so brings benefits to all.

Our State believes that two elements: traditional industries and digital labor, can work hand-in-hand

more efficiently than ever, with remarkable economic results. Briefly, our Delegation believes that the

transition and generalization of automation for economical purposes is a vital need.

Already in 2024 a global figure 74% of businesses use automation in order to drive efficiency and

navigate the conflicts our world is currently facing: such as the negative impacts of ongoing wars and

continuously raging inflation. Increasingly complex regulations on prices have negative consequences on

developing, and undeveloped nations nonetheless. Bolivia believes that continually embracing

developments in digital labor will be extremely beneficial for all, increasing flexibility for individuals, reducing

costs for both workers and employers, and ultimately increasing (diversity numbers) in job opportunities.

Thank you.
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